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Dear friends!  

We had a new update from Pastor Pavel last Thursday.  

“We thank the Lord Jesus Christ for your love, prayers and finances that you donate to help people in 

Ukraine! 

“The war in Ukraine has been going on for 34 days. During this time, our church, together with other 

churches in Wroclaw and volunteers, were able to touch the love of Jesus Christ to the hearts of sev-

eral thousand Ukrainians who came to Wroclaw and remained in Ukraine.  

“Our Help Me Wroclaw project operates in three areas:  

“1. Crisis center in Wroclaw, which is open from 11.00 to 18.00 from Tuesday to Saturday. People 

come to our church building to get free food, clothes, basic necessities. Every day the center is open, 

from 70 to 150 people come (mostly mothers with children). Over the past week, we have provided 

assistance to about 712 people.  

“We not only provide them with material assistance, but also evangelists from our church preach the 

Gospel to them, tell them about the love of God and pray for them. We also give them the book ‘Not 

Just a Carpenter’ by D. McDowell in Ukrainian. People are very open to the gospel.  

“The center also employs Christian psychologists and counselors. People who went through the war 

need help.  

“For new people who accepted Christ, we started the Alpha course. The course is attended by about 

30 people.  

“We collect food and essentials from shops and charities. The state does not help us. Therefore, we 

pray for the supply of food.  

“2. We collect and send humanitarian aid to Ukraine. Over the past week, we sent 6 tons of cargo to 

Lvov, Khmelnitsky, Zhytomyr. To do this, we rent a warehouse space ($600 monthly) and a loader 

($600 monthly) 

“3. We help refugees in Wroclaw adapt. To do this, we opened a chat in Telegram. It unites 2280 

people. The coordinators of this chat answer people's questions related to adaptation, paperwork, 

and finding housing.  

“Please continue to support us in prayer. It's hard for us. A lot of pain that people share with us. 

Thank you for everything!” 


